Charlene Mitchener
Technician
Human Services Department

Charlene began employment with Wake County in July 1989. At the beginning of her
career with Wake County, she worked at Garner Home. She then transitioned to Wake
House as a Human Services Technician.

During her 29 years of service to Wake County, she has been a dedicated employee.
Charlene notes that the highlights of her career include the positive impact the youth have
bestowed upon her and the relationships she has formed with so many of her
co-workers.

Charlene feels like she has had a positive impact on the youth she has served over the
years since many of them have reached back out to her over time. She truly appreciates
the entire Wake House team and their on-going support!

Charlene’s positive attitude, congenial demeanor and hard work have made her an asset
to Human Services and the population she has assisted.

Please join me in congratulating Charlene on her retirement!



